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Members planted 400 Pinwheels at the Beaverton Public Safety Building with the Beaverton Police Department to 

promote Child Abuse Prevention. 

      
    

BINGO FUNDRAISER 
April 8: Member Gift cards due           Members decorated Bookmarks         May 3 rd Meeting  7 pm 
          for Little Libraries 
April 25: Last day to Register 
 

April 28: BINGO    6-8 pm 

 

Our April Department 

program was 

Environment.  Our 

Speaker was Mark 

Fagin.  He talked 

about the Willamette 

Water Supply Project. 

Upcoming Events: 
April 9 th: OFWC Fine Arts Awards Ceremony :  2 pm ZOOM  
April 15: BWC Philanthropic Proposals due to AB. 
April 23: Adopt A Road  1-3 pm  Meet in 99 Ranch Parking Lot – Hall Blvd. 
April 23     9 – 12     Al’s Garden Center:  Recycling Event 
April 30  Beaverton Garden Sale  Starts at 8:30 am  St. Cecelia’s Church 

 


